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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

GCC GW Monitoring and Well Plugging Reports

bhodgson@gcc.com <bhodgson@gcc.com> Wed, Apr 17, 2013 at 2:42 PM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Tim, 

I have attached a letter transmitting a report of our 1st semi-annual attempt to collect groundwater from MW-005
(it was dry) and copies of Well Abandonment Reports for MW-001A, MW-002, MW-003 and MW-004. 

Please let me know if you have any questions about these reports. 

Barbara T. Hodgson 
Environmental Manager 

GCC Rio Grande 
3372 Lime Road 
Pueblo, Colorado 81004 
Office: (719) 647-6829 
Cell: (720) 231-0364 
bhodgson@gcc.com 
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